ATTACHMENT B
CUSTOMER NOTICE

Due to recent changes mandated by the Federal Communications Commission (FCC),
Steelville Telephone Exchange, Inc. must raise its local service rates to $14.00 per line,
per month. Effective June 1, 2013, Steelville’s local rates will increase from $10.00 to
$14.00 per month for Residentiai service. Local rates for Business service will increase
from $14.45 to $18.00 per month. At the same time this change is implemented,
Steelville will also provide Calling Number Delivery (currently a $6.00 per month charge)
at no additional charge as part of its local service. Therefore, customers who currently
subscribe to Calling Number Delivery will actually see a slight reduction in their local
service bill. In addition, Business service customers will receive Call Waiting ($1.50),
Call Forwarding ($1.50), and Call Return ($3.00) features at no additional charge (as
Residence service customers currently do today). If you have any questions, please
contact our business office at 573-775-2111.




